Center Academy Newsletter

February 2025

Wolf Pack News



Dear Parent and Guardian,

Welcome to February!

February is the month of love, friendship, and caring for one another. I would like to wish our Center Academy family a Happy Valentine's Day!

I am so proud of our students, staff, and parents. Center Academy is an excellent school for our students. And we are pleased to say that we work hard to see our students succeed. I love our work ethic and our kind hearts, love that I have fantastic teaching and support from my staff, and love that we work each day to build the body, mind, and social development of every child we serve here at Center Academy.

Re-enrollment / Open Enrollment

We are currently in the re-enrollment process for our returning students and open enrollment for our new students. Please complete the process as soon as possible so that your child's seat is reserved for the upcoming school year.

Please keep supporting our staff and our school. Thank you for your kindness, smiles, and positive reinforcement when you stop me to talk to me. Thank you for your continued support; we look forward to a successful and fulfilling second semester together!

As the director of Center Academy Waterford Lake, I am committed to our school's growth as a family

"Leadership is not about being in charge, but about inspiring others to unleash their full potential."



Happy Birthday

Brooke, M. Feb. 1 Evan, R. Feb. 2 Christopher, L Feb. 4 Isabel, R. Feb. 4 LaVaris, H. Feb. 12 Jathen, S. Feb. 13



Dates to Remember

Tie-dyed T-Shirts Feb. 14, 2025

President's' Day NO SCHOOL Feb. 17, 2025

Field Day 9:30 AM - 12:00 PM Feb. 21, 2025

Field Trip - Wonderworks Feb. 28, 2025